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Editor’s Preface

We start the new issue with  a wider Editorial Board, adding new people from 
Italy and Ukraine. The increasing interest of the authors and the extraordinary 
volume of texts were the reasons for widening the working team. We have new 
reviewers, editors and additional language consultants. 

I would like to thank everyone engaged in the process of editing and checking 
the texts. It is really hard work. I hope that the authors will appreciate it in the 
future. 

I would also like to thank all of our authors for their engagement, patience and 
diligence. I hope that your adventure into international science is just beginning 
and that your articles in the JECS will lead to outstanding academic careers. I wish 
you many citations. 

From this year, 2014, we are changing the internet site of the journal from 
www.joedcuso.eu to www.jecs.pl to make the address shorter and easier to 
remember. 


